
Amending PCB 2020-010 to add neighbors whose homes are in closer proximity

to the noise generating dust collector:


Heather Walsh

heatherwalsh1728@comcast.net - email

Homeowner at

130 Woodland Ave 

Winnetka, IL 60093

(Located 45 feet north of 124 Woodland Ave - closer to the noise generating equipment)


Cris Downey 

yenwod@yahoo.com - email

847-894-9911 - cell

Homeowner at

138 Woodland Ave

Winnetka, IL 60093

(Located directly across the street from the noise generating equipment-north from 124 
Woodland Ave)


The above mentioned neighbors are affected by the noise to a higher degree due to the fact that 
their homes are in closer proximity to the noise generating equipment.

All neighbors ask that the noise generated by the New Trier High School is measured and 
confirmed by the district to be below the allowable limits as reported/outlined in the original 
complaint.


Furthermore, all neighbors have collectively agreed that in addition to addressing the dust 
collector noise the New Trier High School administration also needs to address the following:


• Highly-impulsive sounds caused by garbage trucks picking up and dropping trash 
compactors on to the floor of the service dock


• Roof top units to include kitchen exhaust fan that run at night and have never been tested 
against the night time noise limit


• Ground level basement fans

• Electrical cabinets/transformer noise along Woodland Ave

• Newly added roof top green house and its ventilation fans


All of which should be tested by the district as part of comprehensive noise survey to ensure 
compliance with Environmental Protection Pollution Control Board Sound Emission Standards 
and Limitations


Marek Kruk

On behalf of 

Heather Walsh

Cris Downey
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